
JEFFERSON COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE 
 

~ FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ~ 
November 15, 2020 

 
 

POSSIBLE EXPOSURE TO COVID-19 
 
Contact: Stephen A. Jennings, Public Information Officer 
  Telephone: (315) 786-3710; E-mail: stevej@co.jefferson.ny.us 
 
 

 
The Jefferson County Public Health Service is requesting members of the public that visited 
Starbucks (both lobby and drive thru services), 1242 Arsenal Street, Watertown, NY  from Sunday, 
November 8, 2020 through Friday, November 13, 2020 to monitor themselves for symptoms of 
COVID-19 through November 27, 2020.  If symptoms do develop, stay home and contact your 
doctor for further guidance.    
 
Potential COVID-19 Symptoms: 
 

 Fever or chills 
 

 Cough 
 

 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
 

 Fatigue 
 

 Muscle or body aches 
 

 Headache 
 

 New loss of taste or smell 
 

 Sore throat 
 

 Congestion or runny nose 
 

 Nausea or vomiting 
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